
Date: September 27, 2023 

To, 
Ms. Uma Nikumbh 

Assistant Manager, Online Surveillance 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001. 

Scrip Code : 532613 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Reply to Clarification regarding increase in volume 

~ ( vIP) 
V 

Ref. No.: L/SURV /ONL/PV /KB/ 2023-2024 / 337. BSE email dated 2ih September, 2023 

We refer to your above communication received on 27th September 2023 seeking 
clarification on significant increase in the volume of Company's security across Exchanges in 
the recent past. In th is regard, we would like to inform you that as on date, there is no 
impending information /announcements to be made to the stock exchanges as per its 
Materiality Policy framed under Regulation 30 of the SEBI {Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 

It may be kindly noted that Company has always been promptly making requisite disclosures 
pursuant to Regulation 30 ' of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 as per the materiality policy and guidelines laid down by the Board of 
Directors and reiterates its adherence to the requirements laid down in Regulation 30 of the 
SEBI LODR. 

We request you to kindly take the same on record. 

Thanking you . 

Yours faithfully, 

For VIP Clothing Limited 

Co pan Secretary 
Membership no.: A-31071 

VIP Clothing Ltd. 

Registered Add.: C-6, Street No. 22, MIDC, 
Andheri (E), Mumbai - 400 093. India. 

CIN: L18101MH1991PLC059804 

>) 
T :+91 (22)28257624 
T : +91 (22) 28257627 

E : info@viporg.com 
W: www.vipclothing.in 


